
ICAR-INDIAN INSTITUTE OF SPICES RESEARCH 
Marikunnu P. O, Kozhikode, Kerala 

 

फ स ंF.No.पीएमई PME/आई आई एस आर IISR/30(13)17                               18th October 2019 
 
 

पǐरपğ CIRCULAR 
 
All the Principal Investigators of various projects - who are yet to submit the RPPs - are 
requested to submit two copies of RPP I, II and III  and related documents before 30 
October 2019 through proper channel so that evaluation of the projects can be taken up.  
Formats for all the above can be downloaded from our Intranet. 
 
This is issued with approval of the Director. 

  
       S/d 

(A. Ishwara Bhat) 
Principal Scientist &  

Scientist in Charge, PME Cell 
 
 
Copy to: 

(1) All concerned 
(2) All Heads of Divisions 

 


